
Wilton Economic Development Commission  

Wilton Town Hall, Meeting Room B 

Thursday, October 4, 2012 

 

Present: Peter Gaboriault (Chair), Karen Keasler (Vice-chair), Michael 

Lindberg (Vice-chair), Nick Davatzes, Shawn Marcell, Al Nickel, 

Anthony Preisano, Chris Stroup, Lee Wilson 

Others Present:  Hal Clark, Robert Nerney, Kevin O’Brien, Tim Donohue, 

Lawrence Mannix 

 

The meeting came to order at 7:30pm 

 

Meeting Minutes 

 Robert Nerney, Town Planner discussed the role of  Planning & Zoning 

 

 Tim Donohue and Lawrence Mannix, the owners of Crossways Center, 

shared the potential development opportunity of the property which is 

currently on the market 

 

 The WEDC reviewed a list of the largest commercial tax payers in Wilton 

and an approach conducing interviews to gain insights   

 

Having no further business the commission adjourned. 

 

  

  


